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Join us on Tuesday, June 13th for the unveiling of LCU’s new 
community use BBQ trailer!! We will be serving burgers, pops, 
and ice cream treats from 11:00am to 1:00pm. We are            
accepting monetary donations to go to the Luseland Memorial 
Arena. There will be giveaways and we will enter your name for 
a chance to win several door prizes. 

    Annual  
Membership Appreciation BBQ  

Tuesday, June 13                    

Mark your calendars for the 

Luseland Canada Day Celebrations 

on Saturday, July 1st. This year LCU 

will be joining in the celebration with 

a Family Street Dance. Join us from 

5:00pm to 9:00pm in front of the 

Luseland Homecoming Hall to enjoy 

some music and dance up a storm, 

it’s going to be great fun for young 

and old. 
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Meet the Newest Members of 
Our Team 

Lisa Robinson joined our team in October 2022 as a Member 
Service Representative. Lisa is widely known in the            
community for always providing service with a smile. Lisa can 
be found teaching her son how to cook and drive.  

 

Jill Cummings is the newest addition to our team,    
joining us in March 2023 as a Member Service           
Representative. Jill is always willing and 
ready to help our members. Outside of 

work, Jill can be found following her 4 children 
around to their activities. 

 

Lisa, Jill, and Jean make up LCU’s frontline and they are always    
happy to help members with their deposit banking needs. 

SAVE THE DATE!!! On Saturday, October 21, 
2023, LCU is celebrating our 60th                
Anniversary and everyone’s invited. Please 
watch for more details in the months to 
come! 

LCU 60th Anniversary 
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On Tuesday, April 25, LCU hosted a Registered Education Savings 
Plan (RESP) session with Emily Meyer from Credential Financial 
Strategies. RESPs are savings plans to help save for a child’s post-
secondary education. When you open a RESP, the child will also 
receive the Canada Education Savings Grant (CESG) from the 
government. This grant amounts to an additional 20% of your 
contributions, up to a maximum of $500 per year. Please contact 
us at 306-372-4444 or info@luselandcu.com for more               
information on RESPS. 

RESP Member Session 

Are you wondering why the LCU App has so many updates? Our app 
updates frequently to improve app performance and enhance security 
measures, which reduces the risk of fraud. When you see a notification 
for an update, simply click the update and you will be all set. 

LCU App Updates 
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LCU Donations 

GRAD  
We would like to congratulate the Luseland Graduating Class of 
2023 on completing their high school education. We wish them 
well in their future endeavors. Each year LCU gives out 3      
scholarships for a total of $8,000.00 to selected Luseland Grade 
12 students who go through the application process. This year’s 
recipients will be announced at the Graduation Ceremonies on 
Saturday, June 17. 

Kerrobert Helipad 
for Stars Ambulance 

$5,000.00 

Luseland Minor Ball 

Backstop Fence 

$3,000.00 

 

Kerrobert Rodeo Sponsor 

& 

Kerrobert & Dist. Ag Society 

4H Annual Beef Show 

$500.00 each 

Through-out the year LCU makes several donations in the       
community and surrounding area. Here is what we’ve been up to 
so far. 

3 new ovens for the 

Kids in the Kitchen Program 

  $3,000.00 


